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ERRATA NOTICE 



(STUFFER LANGUN:E - STATE AFDC-U PROGRAM) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE CONCERNING YOUR GRANT 

Our records show that you are receiving AFDC benefits under the State 

AFDC-Unemployed Parent Program (State AFDC-U Program). The State AFDC-U 

Program provides AFDC benefits to families of unemployed parents who do 

not have enough recent work history to qualify for benefits under the 

Federal AFDC Unemployed Parent Program (Federal AFDC-U). To qualify 

for benefits under the Federal AFDC-U Program, the unemployed parent 

must have a recent work history of six calendar quarters in which at least 

$50 was earned and/or work-related training was received. 

Under new state law which took effect on July 1, 1982, families of 

unemployed parents who do not qualify for federal AFDC-U can get aid for 

no more than three months in any 12-month period. Therefore, beginning 

on July 1, 1982, your aid under this program can only be continued for 

a maximum of three months. 

At least 10 days before your eligibility expires you will receive a Notice 

of Action informing you when your aid will be discontinued. 




